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Coronation Celebrations – Friday 12th May  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

To mark the Coronation this coming weekend, we are going to have our own celebrations in school, 

during the afternoon of Friday 12th May. 

Children are invited to come to school wearing red, white and blue (Year 6 will need to wear uniform 

and change clothes once SATs are finished if they wish to) and they will spend the afternoon within 

their own year groups, taking part in a range of activities and games. We have even hired some large 

scale games including giant Connect 4, Jenga, Hoopla, Draughts and Snakes and Ladders for the 

children to enjoy. 

Each year group have planned activities to engage their classes and I am sure the children will enjoy 

working together with others from their year group, enjoying a Coronation themed afternoon 

together. 

Weather permitting, all children who have a packed lunch on that day (including a school packed 

lunch) will be able to eat outside with their friends. In the case of wet weather, we will use the hall in 

the usual way. Hot dinners will need to eat in the hall, but can obviously head outside, as usual, once 

they have finished lunch. This will be a quicker process than usual if packed lunches are outside. 

On this occasion, we are not able to invite you in to join us for the afternoon, but we are certain it 

will be a fun and enjoyable afternoon for all the children to mark this very special occasion. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Mrs Scott  

Headteacher  
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